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Chisholm Catholic Primary School
Faith - Family - Future

ae)7Emid Chisholm Update

Stay Safe - Observe Social Distancing - Stay at Home - Get Tested

Friday, 30 July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been wonderful to catch up with our students through the Zoom connectors over the last couple of weeks. |
thank our dedicated staff who continue to amaze me in their commitment to our students during these uncertain
times. With reduced numbers of staff available to be on-site each day, and with the new restrictions in the 8 Local

government areas affected, the expectation is that children engage in remote learning from home.

Supervision can only be provided at school for families who need this support. This is limited to the children of
essential workers, vulnerable students, or those who are not at home and have no other options for supervision of
their children due to essential work responsibilities.

You can find Latest COVID-19 news and updates here. As there have been many case locations in Western Sydney

and the Blue Mountains, it is important that you check this information regularly.

I want to remind you if your family needs some additional support at this time, we are here to help. This includes
parents & carers experiencing financial hardship as a result of COVID-19 Information is also available on our
school website.

We are always available to discuss your child’s needs. Please be assured that we will continue to support your
children in their learning and wellbeing during Term 3. Our teachers will continue to check in with weekly phone
calls to support you also.

The pupil free day that was scheduled for Monday will obviously not go ahead as planned.

As always the health, safety and wellbeing of our students, staff and parents/carers is our priority.

Thank you for your cooperation, trust and support during this time.

Stay Safe & Take Care
Muctiael

mmifsud@oarra.catholic.edu.qu
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Chisholm is a safe, honest and respectful learning community.
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